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October 22nd, 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Students in Grades 1 & 2, 
 
Because our school photo day took place prior to the reorganization of our classes within grades 1 and 
2, class photos were not taken at that time (October 1st). Because of this, the following class photos will 
be taken on Wednesday, October 24th: 
 

 Class 1A: Ms. Sakins 

 Class 1B: Ms. Wigood 

 Class 1C: Ms. Toth 

 Class 1/2: Mr. Eathorne 

 Class 2A: Ms. Pecuh 

 Class 2B: Ms. Nantais 
 
We apologize for this change, and ask that you send your child to school on October 24th ready for class 
photos. Thanks for your understanding and cooperation in this matter!! 
 
 
Mr. I. Pellizzari (Principal)   Mr. J. McLean (Vice-Principal) 
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